Archbishop Jordan Catholic High School

4001 Emerald Drive, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 0P5
Phone (780) 467-2121 • Fax (780) 467-1390

Email: ajh@eics.ab.ca • http://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/



ABJ Week of March 13 - 17 "Altar'd in Faith" ...

ABJ Week Preview

- Registration deadline for Alberta Distant Learning Courses (ADLC) 3 and 5 credit courses is Friday, March 17
- New ability to borrow eBooks and audiobooks through a program called Overdrive. Using your school id / password...read anytime, anywhere on your phone, tablet or computer. This was a new initiative investment. Please let us know how it is working as I am sure there may be some kinks. Access at http://ack12.overdrive.com
- Registration for 2017-18 continues at a high pace for the next couple of weeks. Current EICS students DO NOT need to register for next year. The key piece for current students is completing the course selection form for next year. Our Counsellors have done an outstanding job in meeting with Grade 8 students from our feeder schools, and all our current grade 9-11 students, to introduce course selection forms and answer questions students may have. It is very important these get filled out accurately based on current grades and individual planning. Forms were part of Weekly Reminders last week.

Monday (13) What a great day to do a random act of kindness

Tuesday (14) Grade 9 Boys Basketball at Ardrossan 4:30pm Good luck in the Finals – Go Scots!

Wednesday (15) NAIL Improv Competition 7:00pm at Zeidler Hall

Thursday (16) – ABJ Improv Team Fundraiser

Friday (17) St Patrick's Day – wear GREEN

NEXT MONDAY IS OUR PSC MEETING AT 7:00PM - MARCH 20 *an opportunity to provide feedback for our 2017-18 school Assurance planning

Feel free to check out our website anytime at https://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/ you can also follow us on Twitter at <u>@AbjJordan</u> or ABJ School Blog at https://abjnews.wordpress.com/

Have a great week ABJ! Mr. Brett Cox